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ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors (the "Board") of UDL Holdings Limited (the "Company") announces that:-

(1)
Mr. Cheung Yan Hong has tendered his resignation from the position of independent non-executive director of the Company with effect from 29th March 2001. The Board has accepted his resignation and expresses its gratitude for Mr. Cheung Yan Hong's contributions to the Company in the past; 

(2)
Mr. Wong Pui Fai is appointed as an independent non-executive director of the Company with effect from 29th March 2001; and 

(3)
Miss Leung Chi Yin Gillian is appointed as a non-executive director of the Company with effect from 29th March 2001.

By Order of the Board 

UDL Holdings Limited

Leung Yu Oi Ling

Acting Chairman

Hong Kong, 29th March 2001
"Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the Hong Kong i-mail"
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